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In re: Wendy Meaier and Dennis Stokebrand; Docket No. FIFRA-08-2010-0017

Dear Ms. Whiting-Beale:

On behalf of Complainant, EPA-Region 8, we accept the alternative dispute resolution process
(ADR) offered by the Office of the Administrative Law Judges. EPA prefers facilitation for this case, but is
open to suggestions by Respondent. For the record please be advised that EPA received the October
27th ADR offer letter on or about November 5th. It seems possible that Mr. Steven Sandven may have
also received the letter close to the November 10th deadline stated in the letter. Also, I will be out of the
office from November 11 to November 19.

Regards,

Eduardo Quintana,
Senior Enforcement Attorney
Legal Enforcement Program
U.S. EPA, Region 8
1595 Wynkoop Street (ENF-L)
Denver, CO 80202
(303) 312-6924 direct
(303) 312- 7519 (fax)


